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March 2023

Hello dear readers,
with this *Toilet Paper” we would like to inform you about current topics in the Department
of Computer Science. As usual, we are happy to hear your feedback.

Please send any comments and wishes directly to oeffentlichkeit.fin@lists.uni-ulm.de.
Receive The Toilet Paper via e-mail: SUBSCRIBE klo.fin an sympa@lists.uni-ulm.de Senden.
More FIN infos via e-mail: SUBSCRIBE info.fin an sympa@lists.uni-ulm.de Senden.

We are also active on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and Telegram.

More at stuve.uni-ulm.de/fin/en.

Welcome (back)!

First of all, we would like to welcome all newcomers to the University of Ulm. We hope
that you will settle in well here and have a lot of fun with your studies! // The returnees
have hopefully enjoyed their vacation. We wish you a lot of fun and success in the new
semester!

Party! Party! Party!

New Semester, more Parties. The Semester is off to a great start with the Semester Opening
Party on 20.04 at Gleis. Tickets will be available at the box office from 9pm for 7€. On 4
May you can have fun in the Uniforum at the Bepic Fest. Tickets are available on 25.04. at
12 o’clock for 7€ in the Forum Uni Sud or from 21 o’clock at the box office.

Excursion to Voith

Voith has invited the Computer Science Students to participate in an excursion to their
headquarters in Heidenheim. The visit will take place either on 24.05 or 13.06. Interested
students are welcome to write an email to fin-intern@uni-ulm.de.


https://stuve.uni-ulm.de/fin/en
fin-intern@uni-ulm.de

Survey: Bicycle routes in Ulm

The FahrRad team of the city of Ulm is currently determining a
main route network for bicycle traffic in Ulm. It is to be based
on the actual traffic flows and would like to take into account the
opinions and criticism of cyclists. From April 17 to May 14, 2023,
citizens can mark as many places on the routes as they like on an
online map and rate them according to various criteria. The QR
code will take you to the voting website.

Meme of the Month

WHEN YOUR SLEEP.SCHEDULE
OF SEMESTER| BIIEAI(S lllS'I' WONT
l}ll'l' ITWITH] 'TIIE S'AM!LECTURES

Here we publish the best meme in each issue.

Anyone can send in memes to:

oeffentlichkeit.fin@lists.uni-ulm.de, preferably with "Meme of the Month” in the sub-
ject line. We’re looking forward to your creative ideas!

We wish all those who have (successfully) survived the first exam period a nice lecture-free
time!
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